Dear customers

[t has been more than 2 months since the last time the Calma Chicha team was able to assist you in our restaurant. 2 strange months and full of
uncertainty and pain. The Calma Chicha team wants our first words to be of support and comfort to all the people who have suffered and are still suffering
the consequences of this situation.

But after these months of uncertainty, we finally see a ray of hope, and step by step we can start to lead a normal life

To get this, we are working on adapting the Calma Chicha Restaurant facilities to the new protocols and the new regulations on prevention, and thus being

able to offer you a space where you can feel safe and risk-free, adopting the following measures:

1* limit the capacity by leaving a distance of 2m between table and table, and limit the humber of guests to 5 people per table.

(If you want any reservation of more than 5 people, do not hesitate to ask us and we can always adapt a private space for you to enjoy)
2* Specific training for our staff in prevention and action protocols against COVID-149
3* Provide our staff with protective equipment such as face masks or face shields, and gloves when necessary and possible.
4* Control of our staff by taking temperature every day upon arrival and periodic medical reviews
5*In our facilities you will have disinfectant Gel on all tables, bathrooms, and the common areas of the restaurant.
6* Cleaning and disinfection of the facilities before and after each service, and of the bathrooms every hour and a half, all with approved disinfectants.
7* All crockery, glassware and cutlery are also disinfected before and after each service
8* The tablecloths will be replaced by single-use tablecloths, and napkins washed daily at more than 60°

q* All our menus will be available in digital format using a QR code, and also on single-use paper

We will open the Calma Chicha Restaurant on June 15th, but our opening ours will be different, until the situation normalizes
Thank you in advance for your collaboration and understanding, and apologize for any inconvenience these measures may cause you.

Hoping to see you soon,

Calma Chicha’s Team



